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DuPage Water Commission to Provide  
Lake Michigan Water to Bartlett 

Groundbreaking kicks off water main installation 
 
Wheaton – Officials from DuPage County, the DuPage Water Commission, Bartlett, Roselle and Hanover Park 
will hold a groundbreaking ceremony March 6 to celebrate the beginning of construction of water lines to bring 
Lake Michigan water to Bartlett. Five miles of water lines will be installed starting in Roselle, going through 
Hanover Park, and ending in Bartlett. Upon completion of the project, the DuPage Water Commission will 
supply 3.2 million gallons of water to Bartlett every day. Construction will begin later this month and is 
expected to be completed in April 2019. 
 
 
WHO: DuPage Water Commission Chairman Jim Zay, DuPage Water Commissioners, DuPage Water 
Commission staff, DuPage County Board Members and staff, Bartlett Village President Kevin Wallace, 
Bartlett Village Trustees, Bartlett Village staff, Hanover Park Mayor Rodney Craig, Hanover Park staff, 
Roselle Mayor Andy Maglio, Roselle staff, and staff from AECOM (Engineering firm) and Benchmark 
(Construction firm). 
 
WHAT: Groundbreaking for construction of water line to bring Lake Michigan water to Bartlett 
 
WHEN: 4 p.m. Tuesday, March 6 
 
WHERE: 1150 Bittersweet Drive, Bartlett 
 

### 

http://www.dupageco.org/

